1/11/21
Thank you in advance for considering my concern as a Hampstead resident and taxpayer.

HAWC has been drilling large wells and selling our NH ground water. This company is also affiliated/
owned by a large builder in the area. There have been residents in southern NH that wells have also
gone dry over the past year while these new wells are being drilled by HAWC and supplying water that is
distributed out of the general area ( beyond the neighborhood the well is ) !

It has come to my attention now as a tax payer HAWC is proposing a SIGNIFICANT rate increase that will
have an impact on all residents and tax payers. Amongst the increase in water rate charges for HAWC
customers and the proposed 609.5% increase per fire hydrate this will be causing a financial burden /
hardship to residents like myself, my neighbors and the community!!! Please, | am requesting this be
rejected by PCU.

Lynne Dunton
11 Checkerberry Road
E. Hampstead, NH



